
YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR 
9/11 ASSISTANCE
Were you in certain parts of Brooklyn, lower Manhattan 
or at the World Trade Center, the Pentagon or the 
Shanksville, PA attack sites on September 11, 2001, or 
in the months following? Did you develop a physical or 
mental health condition as a result? You may be eligible 
for no cost healthcare and/or financial compensation from 
the federal government.

·  The programs are for everyone affected, including residents, 
area workers, students, as well as first responders.

·  9/11-health related conditions include chronic disorders,  
such as asthma, cancers, and mental health, including PTSD.

·  You do not need a lawyer to participate.

Your well-being matters, and New York State can connect you 
to help. For more information and to find out if you  
are eligible, visit ny.gov/september11

Join the community of 9/11 survivors and responders who are receiving the  
care and compensation they deserve.
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